Dear Professor Doutor João Carlos Ribeiro,
We are thankful for your recommendations. Surely, we think that all your remarks are a helpful guide to our work and we are certain that our manuscript was ameliorated.
In order to accomplish the corrections you had given us, we performed the following:
1. Regarding the objectives, we reformulated the presentation of it in order to make it more clear and appellative to potential readers. We keep the position that our objectives are relevant and logical regarding the current paradigmatic changes in Medical Education and the challenges that it brought. In order to meditate on these changes we analysed the environment in which these changes took place and the possible advantages of pedagogical approaches that are rising in this transition.
2. About the discussion we would like to clarify a point that we think are being held outside when you analyse our manuscript. The nature of our study have an enormous complexity, because the results we found cannot be presented in a crude and acritical form. Our results section is vast because while we present the results we analyse and reflect on their relevance. It is the consequence of the intricate relations established between the ideas that we found in the literature and presented as results. We guess that it is legitimate to say that our results are presented as a narrative and, as such, the presentation per se forces a meditation. 
However, the discussion section is still important to our manuscript, because in this we are trying to show some important perspectives that arise from the analysis of the Medical Education paradigmatic shift. Considering once again our reflection of the current paradigm changes, we introduce the subject of blended learning, a perspective that is being defended by some pedagogues of Medical Education field, that intends to conjugate the traditionalistic teaching/learning strategies with the models of education that the technological advance have been providing. We reflect on Blended Learning the model applied to soften the problems of the curricular reforms (that we also presented in the results section) and to overcome the challenges that it raised. Perhaps our previous version of the manuscript didn´t transmit explicit these ideas. To address this, we once again performed a major reformulation of these section in order to clarify some concepts. 

We truly think that the new adaptations are a reflexion of the explanations above, and truly think that after the presentation of these points our new version of manuscript (that we resubmit again) will be adequate for publication on Acta Medica Portuguesa Journal. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are open to your advices so we could adapt our manuscript accordingly.
Once again, thank you for your attention. 

Kind regards,
Bruno Guimarães, M.D.                 
